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Elsen, Nikki

From: Dunnum, Scott
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 11:04 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: RE: FOR REVIEW - CSM Valley Place Town of Medary (Kaplan)

Nikki, 
 
The Valley Place CSM has been reviewed by the Engineering Department and is hereby approved. 
 
Scott Dunnum 
City Surveyor 
City of La Crosse 
Engineering Department 
dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org 
608-789-7369 
 
 
 

From: Elsen, Nikki  
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 10:58 AM 
To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott 
<Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: FOR REVIEW - CSM Valley Place Town of Medary (Kaplan) 
 
Attached is a CSM filed with the City for property off Valley Place in the Town of Medary.  This CSM is in the extra-
territorial jurisdiction and therefore being scheduled before Council in May. 
 
I know there is minimal review and approval when outside of the City.  Please respond even if with NA. 
 
Thank you. 
 
______________________ 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
City Clerk (Interim) 
608-789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
 


